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Dept of Hospitality Management

NY City College of Technology

300 Jay Street

Brooklyn NY 11201






4/22/13
Dear Prof Hellermann,

When I was a student at City Tech, we always wanted to have a compost system on campus to take care of the huge amount of vegetable waste that the culinary classes generate. As soon as the school gets a compost machine, I would love to see how it works. And, as a long time member of Red Gate Community Garden, I look forward to any compost that you can generate at the school.  Our gardens can always use a nutritional boost.  Many of our members would love to visit and see how it all works.

See you soon,   

Joseph Gordon

Red Gate Community Garden

Marcy Ave at Willoughby

Brooklyn NY

